

PRE-HEALTH







Hello from the health professions advising office. We hope that this "**special edition**" newsletter finds you enjoying your last few weeks of summer. We're excited to have you back on campus and will send out our first official bi-weekly health professions newsletter in the first few weeks of school. We just have **2** great opportunities that are time sensitive and thus wanted to draw your attention the them before the deadlines (see below).

Both of these opportunities could be used for biology credits as health professions internships. If you have any questions on these positions or anything else, please email us at healthprofessions@up.edu.

We look forward to seeing you all back on campus in a few weeks!

Email healthprofessions@up.edu





PRISM Flyer

OHSU-PRISM Volunteer Opportunity

Volunteer opportunity for pre-medical/pre-healthcare undergraduate students who are interested in gaining experience in clinical research. This role would involve screening for potential patients using Epic EMR system and simple data entry for a few of our observational studies. Volunteers are expected to commit 1-2 four-hour shifts weekly for 6-12 months depending on their availability, and looking to fill morning and evening shifts.

Clinical Research Investigative Studies Program - CRISP



The Clinical Research Investigative Studies Program exposes vetted pre-health students to the world of clinical research in emergency medicine through prospective ED research projects at the Marquam Hill campus.

The CRISP program will give students considering potential health related careers hands on experience in the Emergency Department (ED) helping facilitate the completion of clinical research studies. The students will interact with both Emergency Department patients and research investigators. Since 2004, CRISP students have successfully screened, consented, and enrolled thousands of patients into multiples studies of varying complexity.

Upcoming info sessions on **August 7th** and **August 12th**!

CRISP Informational Flyer

Apply for CRISP

Questions? Concerns? Want to schedule an Advising Appointment? Send us an email!

<u>Manage</u> your preferences | <u>Opt Out</u> using TrueRemove™ Got this as a forward? <u>Sign up</u> to receive our future emails. View this email <u>online</u>.

5000 N. Willamette Blvd. | Portland, OR 97203 US

This email was sent to .

To continue receiving our emails, add us to your address book.



Subscribe to our email list.